
We are working in your area 
Railway Road  

 

 

6 December 2022 
 

What Road widening and resealing 

Where Railway Road between Detroit Drive and West Melton Road  

When Tuesday 3 January to Tuesday 28 February (weather dependent) 

Why To widen and upgrade the existing road 

Contact Corde Project Manager Marc Bos (027 249 5395) 

 
We are writing to let you know that Selwyn District Council will be working in your area, to upgrade Railway 
Road by widening and resealing the road. 

The work will require closing Railway Road from West Melton Road to Detroit Drive. A detour will be 
in place. The contractor for this work is CORDE. 
 
We will maintain vehicle access to all houses and properties between the closure. There may be 
delays as we work to clear a safe path through for vehicles.  
 
We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your patience as we carry out 
this work. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the CORDE Project Manager Marc Bos (027 249 5395) or the 
Council roading team on 0800 SELWYN (735 996) or email contactus@selwyn.govt.nz. 
 
Thank you, 

 

CORDE  
Selwyn District Council 
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